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Department of Planning & Public Works 
Public Hearing Summary Report 

 
P.Z. 03-2010 Suburbia Gardens (40-Timberlake SE, LLC): A request for a new public hearing 
for two additional uses for a change of zoning from “FPNU” Flood Plain Non-Urban District to a 
“PC” Planned Commercial District for an 8.7 acre tract of land located on the southeast corner of 
the intersection of S. Outer 40 and Timberlake Manor Parkway. (19R540055) 

 
Summary 

Stock and Associates, on behalf of 40-Timberlake SE, LLC, are requesting to add additional uses to 
the existing change of zoning petition.  The site is currently the location of the Kirkwood Material 
and Supply plant nursery.  The two additional uses being proposed are to allow the existing nursery 
to remain on the site until the site is redeveloped.    

 
The City of Chesterfield Comprehensive Plan Land Use Map delineates this subject site within the 
Residential Single Family use designation.   
  
A public hearing further addressing the request will be held at the June 28, 2010 City of Chesterfield 
Planning Commission meeting. Attached please find a copy of the Public Hearing Notice.  The 
Preliminary Plan is located in the packet item VIII. A. attached to the Issues Report.  
 
Respectfully submitted,     

 
Mara M. Perry, AICP      
Senior Planner  

Cc:         Michael G. Herring, City Administrator 
 Rob Heggie, City Attorney 
 Michael O. Geisel, Director of Planning and Public Works 
 Aimee Nassif, Planning and Development Services Director 




